
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
12th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Children in Need 2021, Get your Strictly on and fundraise! – Friday 19th November.  

This year Children in Need has partnered with BBC One’s Strictly Come Dancing to bring some 
glitz and glamour to this year’s Appeal.  The easiest way to get involved is to wear your Strictly 
best and feel fab-u-lous on Friday 19th November.  

On Friday 19th November, we will be having a non-uniform day.  Please wear your party 
clothes, you can go all out in full glitter, sparkles, feathers or wear something Pudsey.  No hair 
dye please.  Please bring in a donation for Children in Need, the suggested amount is 50p.  

By dressing up in your samba-worthy sequins for the school run, ballroom bow ties for the 
board meeting or cha-cha sliders for the supermarket shop, you can join the rest of the nation 
who are getting behind us to raise some much needed funds for children right here in the UK.  

To help raise extra money for this great cause, we will be holding a colouring competition.  
Please find attached a picture of Pudsey.  Your child can colour/paint/decorate and return to 
their class Teacher or TA by Friday 19th November.  Each entry must be accompanied by 50p 
and have the child’s name and class written on THE BACK of the picture please. 

Also during the day, within classes, children will be discussing the importance of Children in 
Need, and we will be enabling the children to understand how we are helping those that are 
less fortunate than ourselves.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 

 


